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ST. CROIX STUDENTS SOUGHT TO PARTICIPATE IN STEAM CARNIVAL 
TROUPE 

 

ST. CROIX, USVI -- The Virgin Islands Department of Education invites students in grades 4-6 to 
participate in the “Boys of eSTEAM” Carnival Troupe for the 2018- 19 St. Croix Festival Parade on 
Friday, January 4, 2019 in Frederiksted, St. Croix. 

The troupe will highlight and promote STEAM education with an emphasis on coding and gaming. 
Participation is free of charge; however, space is limited and on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Students attending public, private and parochial schools are invited to participate. 

The deadline to apply is Thursday, December 27, 2018. For more information and to receive an 
application, please email or call Shamika Williams-Henley at shamika.williams@vide.vi or 340-513-9295 
or Jeselle Cruse-Peter at jeselle.cruse@vide.vi or 340-513-5390. 
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